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This week, our gospel value was kindness The certificates were awarded to Tommy and 
Amara. 

 
Wow! We cannot believe this is our last home learning sheet! There are, of course, no spellings 
to learning. We have had a busy week which has also included some winding down and fun 
things! We really enjoyed our Dojo Day on Wednesday. We all had our teddies/toys and took 
them outside for lunch. We all sat together to eat which was lovely. In the afternoon, we had 
snacks and ice lollies along with some extra play, drawing and watching a film! In DT, we 
have made our castles. We have spent the last two afternoon constructing them and adding 
the features and they look fabulous! We have finally finished our third and final Power Maths 
book. We finished this unit looking at simple two-way tables and reading data. In English, we 
have been focusing on the year 3/4 spellings words and practicing them.  
 
Summer reading challenge 
The Dorset Library Service are once again doing their summer reading challenge. You can now 
collect the booklet and information from the library. Children who complete this will receive a 
certificate in school in September from the library. 
 
Next week 
On Monday, the children will be taking part in two different activities that they have chosen. 
This will be a fun morning and a chance to do something different! 
 
Bag for books 
We are still waiting on some bags! Please do bring them in on Monday as we are keen to get 
the books home. 
 
Thank you 
We just wanted to take this opportunity to say thank you for all your support this year. We 
have really loved teaching the children and getting to know them over the year. We are super 
proud of them and how much they have grown. They have been truly wonderful and we know 
they are going to be brilliant in year 4! Mrs. Mulholland and Mrs. Miller will make sure to 
check in with the children are summer and look forward to hearing about their holidays. Mrs. 
Hutton will come in and visit the children too! 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs. Hutton, Mrs. Mulholland and Mrs. Miller 


